Cheri Smith

From: Shawn D. Smith

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 10:00 AM

To: Cheri Smith

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request for additional information
Attachments: 2021 08.30 Parker Letter to Mayor Johnston.pdf

Cheri

Please see attached letter from the Radey Firm to the mayor. As you can see, the letter came in at 2:44, in advance of
string of email precipitated by the SCS committee.

Thank you

Shawn

From: Drew Parker <dparker@radeylaw.com>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 2:44 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Christopher Lunny <clunny@radeylaw.com>

Cc: Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request for additional information

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mayor Johnston,

Attached please find a letter from the Radey Law Firm in response to your email below.

Best regards,

Drew Parker

M. Drew Parker

Radey Law Firm

Suite 200, 301 S. Bronough Street
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Telephone: (850) 425-6654
Direct: (850) 425-6681

Cell: (850) 491-5200

Facsimile: (850) 425-6694

Web: www.radeylaw.com
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This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail,
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